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We live in a rural area in South Central MO. Because of the hills and valleys we have a hard
time
getting high speed internet. The best we could do was to get satillite internet.  It is
expensive and 
often it is not satisfactory. It is frustrating to us as we use internet for our work, and for our
businesses, 
and for our personal use.  We would be so pleased if broadband would be extended to all of
our area.
We think it would be great plan to have our intercounty electric co-op be the group to bring
us this service.
This co-op does an excellent job of being responsible, and reliable.
Please bring us broadband, and get us in the modern world.

Nancy Ferree
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